
 

 

Hassocks Infant School 

Weekly information for Parents and Carers  

Weekly Overview  

   Year group: 2                                                                                                   Date WC 25.9.23 

Area of learning 
  

What we will be learning 

Communication, 
Language and Literacy 

 

 

In Phonics we will be reviewing sounds taught at the end of Year 1. This week we will be 
focusing on: 
/zh/ su treasure si vision 
/j / dge bridge 
/i / y crystal 
/j / ge large 
 
We will also be working on our spellings of Year 2 Common Exception Words, 
specifically:  door, floor, poor, because, kind. 
 
We will be continuing our learning on our current book ‘Flotsman’ by David Wiesner.  We 
will be using our skills of observation, questioning and inference and then using our 
imagination to draw our own picture of an undersea scene which could be in the book. At 
the end of the week we will be sequencing the events in ‘Flotsam’ 
 

Mathematical 
Development  

We will be counting forwards and backwards in tens and ones to 100. We will also be 

estimating where numbers appear on a number line and beginning to talk about more 

than or less than a given number, understanding how to use the symbols < > and =. 

 

Creative Development Music 

We will be learning songs and practising for our Harvest Festival Assembly. 

Knowledge and  
Understanding 
of the world 

Jigsaw – Relationships and Health Education 
We will be revisiting the concept of the Zones of Regulation to develop the children’s range 
of emotions vocabulary. 

 
RE – We will continue to explore Christianity and learning about how Jesus taught people 
the importance of being kind to each other, through special stories from the bible called 
parables.  
 

Physical Development We will be continuing to explore team/playground games and practising dribbling and 
kicking skills. 

 
Any Other Information  
 
 
 

Thank you for sending your child’s wellies into school.  If your child hasn’t brought them 
in yet, please could they do so.  As the weather is turning more Autumnal, please can 
you ensure that your child comes to school every day with a coat.  

 
Our PE days are Tuesday and Thursday.  We will be doing PE outside unless it is 
raining, so please could children wear warm kit when the temperature drops, thank you. 
 
We will be posting Words of the Week Spellings on Tapestry every Friday. Please practise 
these throughout the week with your child. These spellings will be reviewed during a short 
handwriting session the following Friday.   
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
The Year 2 Team 
 
 

 

Please note this is a basic overview of the planning for this week. It is impossible to cover in this outline all the 

learning that takes place during a week!  We also believe in listening to your children and responding to the 

children’s interests and ideas and therefore all our planning is very flexible. Please note some of the learning will 

take place across more than one week and during some weeks the learning focus may not cover all curriculum 

areas. 


